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Dates for the Diary 

*All dates subject to change* 

Term 4 
 

Friday 8 April 

Easter Egg Hunt (after 

school) 

 

Term 5 
 

Monday 25 April 

PTA Meeting 8pm 

 

Friday 6 May 

Quiz Night (Adults only) 

 

Tuesday 24 May 

PTA Meeting @ 6pm school 

 

Thursday 26 May 

Mid-Season Disco  

 

Term 6 
 

Friday 10 June 

Summer Fayre (joint with 

infants) 4-7pm 

 

Tuesday 21 June  

PTA Meeting 8pm 

 

Thursday 7 July 

Summer Disco/Year 6 

Leavers Disco 

 

 

SUNSHINE!!       
 

How great is it to see the sun shining so brightly!!  Four months left of 

this school year but still plenty of time to raise more money for the school 

and the children who attend. 

EVENT UPDATE 
 

Update below on what events have been held so far and how much has been 

raised at these events. 

 

Christmas Cards 

UPDATE – The total of orders placed was 165 therefore this raised £165 

for the school. 

 

Wreath Making Event 

This was a Sell Out event!  Thank you to all that purchased a ticket and 

attended.  It was a great evening with fantastic wreaths made.  This 

event raised £330.20 and was enjoyed by many! 

 

Elfridges Week 

As always, the children love visiting Elfridges on the lead up to Christmas.  

We had some fantastic gifts on offer for the children to buy for their 

family/friends.  Thank you so much to all the children that purchased gifts 

at Elfridges this year.  We hope you enjoyed opening your presents on 

Christmas Day and were pleased with your gifts.  We are pleased that the 

event raised £786.51! 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Holding the Christmas Fayre as a joint event and with it being outside was 

a first for both schools and what a success!  We were slightly concerned when 

it started raining at set up but this quickly blew over and didn’t put a stop 

to the event.  The Christmas market feel with the festive lighting, hot/cold 

beverages, games stalls, craft stalls and Santa’s grotto was very well 

received by all that visited.  Thank you to everyone that gave up their time 

to man a stall and/or help with set up/take down, your help was gratefully 

received.  The Christmas Fayre raised in total £2190.50 and this was spilt 

between both schools raising them £1095.25 each! 

 

Doughnut Sale 

The rearranged doughnut sale after school raised a fantastic £161.60.  We 

will be looking to hold another sale during the year. 

 

Quiz night  

Thank you to all that attended the quiz night – safe to say it was a 

success!  Question master Lisa was fantastic and everyone who attended 

had a great time.  A total of £372.95 was raised from ticket sales and 

drinks/snacks on the night.  
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UPCOMING CONFIRMED TERM 4 EVENTS 
 

    Easter Egg Hunt will take place after school on Friday 8 April, 320 – 430pm.  Cost is £2 

per child and there is a prize to be won for all children who take part.  Siblings are welcome to take part for £2 

per child.  Pay on the day!  We will also look to sell ice creams if the weather is good so bring some extra change. 

HOWEVER for this event to take place WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP OUT AT THE EVENT!! Please get 

in touch via facebook or email ASAP 

 

 

   
       
 
  

CONFIRMED TERM 5 EVENTS 

 

    Quiz night was a success so we are running another quiz night on Friday 6 May, 730pm for 

8pm.  If you fancy a night out without the children and test your general knowledge, then enter a team at 

www.pta-events.co.uk/bhjsa and join us.  Teams of 6 maximum for £12.  There will be alcoholic/soft drinks to 

purchase and for the winners there will be a prize!  Please note this is an adult’s only event. 

 

    Mid-Season Disco will take place on Thursday 26 May.  Year 3 and 4: 600-710pm.  Year 5 

and 6: 720-830pm.  Cost will be £4 per child.  You will need to book your child’s place via www.pta-

events.co.uk/bhjsa nearer the time. 

 

      To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee the PTA will be selling a selection of Ice creams after 

school on Friday 27 May. 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 
    
    
 
  

WHAT MONEY HAS BEEN SPENT & POTENTIAL PURCHASES 

 

So far the money raised has been spent on: 

 

*Explorer Dome £900 

*New books for use in school £3000 

*PA System £260 

 

After speaking with Mrs Serle, she has expressed in the upcoming months that she would like to purchase: 

*15 x ipads for use in school £4087 

*ipad storage system £700 

 

We will also be using some money for the year 6 leavers celebrations by contributing towards hoodies, providing 

them with a leavers gift along with pizza at the leavers disco. 
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